
From: Rachel Mackenzie  
Sent: 19 March 2023 11:26 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/0528/P. 
 

Dear Madam / Sir  

 

Regarding the above application for 
development at the O@ centre Swiss 
Cottage, I OBJECT to it on the following 
grounds: 

 

1. It is a massive overdevelopment of the 
site; 

 

2. There is not enough social housing 
included; 

 

3. High rise will block even more sunlight 
off this area - 

 

4. And this will lead to damage of the 
natural environment too, such as trees. 

 
 

Regards 

 

R Mackenzie 

 


